
Summary of Engineering and Planning Subcommittee June 5, 2014 Meeting 

for MWPAAC General Meeting on June 25, 2014 
 

1.  Conveyance System Improvements (CSI) Update for 2015 

 

King County staff continued the discussions of the 2015 Conveyance System Improvements Update 

process.  Meetings with individual agencies will occur in Summer 2014, and will include discussion of 

the individual agencies’ flow projections compared to King County’s flow projections from the 

decennial monitoring.  According to KC Staff, if a project was in the 2007 Update and the need is still 

there, the project will continue in the next update.  Prioritization factors will continue to be discussed 

at the August E&P Subcommittee meeting. Of the 7 high-priority projects identified in the 2007 

Update, 1 project is complete and 5 are in progress. 

 

2.  Regional Wastewater Services Plan (RWSP) Review Report 

 

The RWSP Review Report describes the status of implementation of policies contained in the RWSP.  

King County Staff submitted the Report to the King County Executive – a copy is available online at: 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/planning/rwsp/Library/CompReview.aspx 
 

E&P Subcommittee has formed a task force to identify which policies should be discussed for possible 

revision, as well as propose new policies that may be considered by the King County Executive and the 

Regional Water Quality Committee (RWQC) for potential adoption.  The task force members are Paul 

Bucich (Bellevue), Dave Christensen (Renton), Susan Saffery (Seattle), Scott Thomasson (Redmond),  

and Lisa Tobin (Sammamish Plateau).  King County staff members will be Sharman Herrin, Mark 

Buscher, and Debra Ross. 

 

3.  Water Quality Assessment and Monitoring Study  
 

The Water Quality Assessment and Monitoring Study is evaluating the water quality in water bodies 

that receive discharges from Combined Sewer Overflows (CSOs).  The study will ensure that 

investments in CSO prevention/treatment facilities are well-planned and timed to optimize water 

quality benefits.  The Science and Technical Review Team, which includes academic and scientific 

experts, should complete their evaluation of the data gathered and identify any data gaps by the end of 

2014.  A powerpoint presentation that was delivered to the RWQC on June 4, 2014 is available at the 

MWPAAC website located at: 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wastewater/MWPAAC.aspx 

 

4.  August Field Trip  
 

The E&P Subcommittee will be touring the Murray Pump Station and Barton CSO projects on August 

7.  Watch for change in meeting location and time. 

 

Questions? Lisa Tobin, E&P Subcommittee Chair 

  Sammamish Plateau Water and Sewer District 

  Lisa.Tobin@spwsd.org 

  (425) 392-6256 
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